
      
 
 
  
April 14, 2025 

 

Brian Appleman 

Ripon Area School District 

1120 Metomen Street 

Ripon, WI 54971 

 

 

Re:  Ripon High School – Tridium Control Upgrade 

 

Dear Brian: 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide a proposal on this project. Unfortunately, due to the existing control 

system being of a proprietary nature we must decline bidding on this project. The existing American Auto-

Matrix BAS is hosted by and integrated into a Tridium/Niagara front-end. While both the American Auto-

Matrix and the Tridium are obsolete and/or in need of an upgrade, our solution would be a complete upgrade 

and replacement.  

 

We appreciate your trust in Quality Controls Service and Solutions to offer a proposal on this project.  

We would be happy to work with you to provide a solution in the future to replace the obsolete control system.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John R Schmitz 
 

Quality Controls Service and Solutions, Inc. 

jschmitz@qcservicesfdl.com 

Cell (920) 979-7228 

 

 

 

Quality Controls Service and Solutions, Inc. 
606 S. Hickory Street 

Fond du Lac, WI  54935 
 (920) 907-0803 

Fax: (920) 921-2039 
qcs@qcservicesfdl.com 
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